
NOTICE OF CITY OF GERING PLUMBING BOARD MEETING 
 

Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the City of Gering Plumbing Board will be held 
on July 21, 2025 at 5:15 p.m. in Gering City Hall Council Chambers, 1025 P Street 
Gering, NE. 
 
Any person with a disability desiring reasonable accommodation to attend a public 
meeting must contact the City Clerk’s office at 1025 P Street Gering, NE prior to the 
date of the meeting.  Agendas, kept continually current, are available at the office of the 
City Clerk.   
                                                                     

                    /s/Kathy Welfl, City Clerk 
Publish – 1T – July 15, 2025 


